
 

 

UNIVERSITY STATEMENT 

 
 
 
 
 
 
30 May 2022 

 

Dear staff and students 

 

UPDATE ON CAMPUS ACTIVITIES IN DURBAN FOLLOWING THE MUNICIPAL WATER 

SUPPLY ISSUES 

 

Further to the official university statement that we shared with you via email and published on our website earlier 

today, https://dut-cdn2.azureedge.net/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/DUT.Statement.300522.pdf, we would like to 

inform you that all on-campus activities at the Brickfield Campus, City Campus, ML Sultan Campus, Ritson Campus 

and the Steve Biko Campus will remain suspended on Tuesday, 31 May 2022.  

 

Staff from the five affected campuses must continue to work remotely. All students who are based on the Durban 

campuses must please continue with their academic activities online.  

 

The University has not received a specific date as to when the municipal water supply will be restored. Tomorrow 

evening after 18H00, we will update you on the situation for Wednesday. Please continue to monitor the DUT 

PinBoard (staff email system) and DUT4life (student email account) for official updates. We will also publish the update 

on www.dut.ac.za - under Highlights on the homepage.  

 

Sincerely 

 

DUT Management team 
 

 


